MINUTES OF THE MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION
DISTRICT

The Board of Directors of the Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District
did not meet Thursday, the 10th day of October 2024 due to not having a quorum.

Approved this 14!" day of November, 2024

ol

Board ’ Directors




